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IMPORTANT MESSAGE

Dear VFC Provider,  

In order to renew certification for participation in the Vaccines for Children Program (VFC) for 
2009, all VFC provider sites were expected to submit their annual “2009 Recertification” by 
December 15th 2008.   

If your practice has not yet submitted the required 2009 VFC Recertification, we urge you to 
complete it and submit it as soon as possible in order to prevent a delay in the processing of 
your next vaccine request.  Please visit www.eziz.org to complete and submit your 2009 VFC 
Provider Recertification electronically.  You will need your clinic's VFC PIN (6-digit number) and 
Zip code to access the system.   

 

IMPORTANT: All public and private sites currently enrolled in VFC are 

expected to comply with this federal requirement and MUST have a 2009 

Recertification on file before any vaccine request is approved. 

 

You may find copies of the VFC Recertification mailing sent out to providers in November of 
2008 in the “VFC Letters and Faxes” section of our website at www.eziz.org 
(http://www.eziz.org/PDF/Annual%20Recertification%20Memo%20Final.pdf) 

If you have any questions about this process or about logging in, please call a VFC Customer 
Service Representative at 1-877-243-8832. 

 

California Department of Public Health 
Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 

Toll Free Phone: 
877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Toll Free Fax:  
877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
 

www.eziz.org 

VFC has now a new website: www.eziz.org.  Visit us! 

 2009 VFC Recertification 
 Final Reminder!   


